CALVERSTOWN & NURNEY VILLAGE DESIGN STATEMENTS
A public meeting will be held in Hickey’s Pub Calverstown on Tuesday the 15th April at 8pm and in Nurney National School on Thursday 17th April at 8pm to discuss the contents of  proposed Village Design Statements (VDS) for both villages.  A VDS is a new planning tool used to engage the local community in setting out in a clear and simple manner, how they want their village to develop in the future.  It enables local communities to be actively involved in the creation of design guidance for preserving and enhancing their village and its wider landscape setting. 
The VDS will be prepared by KSA Planning Consultants in partnership with Kildare County Council with the co-operation of the residents of Calverstown and Nurney through an extensive community consultation programme. 
This meeting is your chance to have a say in the future of your village.  Do join us! 
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